16 February 2021
Notice
Reopening of Resorts World Genting (RWG)

We are pleased to inform that RWG will resume operations at 6pm on Tuesday, 16 February 2021
with strict SOPs in place.

Some of our hotels, facilities, attractions and other offerings will be subjected to revised operating
hours, limited availability or temporary closure. Kindly visit our website regularly for further
information. Guests can now make reservations on this website or contact our call centre at 03-
27181118.

We will continue to fully adhere to the strict SOPs issued by the government throughout the resort
and we seek our guests’ cooperation to do the same. The safety and health of all our guests and
employees remain our utmost priority.

We thank you for your patience and kind understanding during the temporary closure of our resort.
We look forward to welcoming you back to RWG.

Thank you.
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